
UPPER SAN LUIS REY GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT AUTHORITY
P.O. Box 984      34928 Valley Center Road      Pauma Valley, CA 92061 

(760) 742-3704     www.uslrgma.com 

Board of Directors 
                Greg Kamin – Chairman 

               Tim Lyall– Vice-Chairman 
   Michael Perricone – Secretary 

Roland Simpson - Treasurer 
                    Charles Bandy - Director 

  William Pankey – Director 
Eric Steinlicht – Director 
Richard Stehly – Director 
Stephen Wehr - Director 

June 10, 2024 

Dear Parcel Owner 

On May 30, 2024 you were mailed a Notice of Public Hearing to Adopt a Proposed Fee. 

In an effort to ensure that the stakeholders of the basin have as much information as possible the 
Upper San Luis Rey Groundwater Management Authority will be conducting two presentations of the 
Cost-of-Service Study that was used to determine the proposed rate being consider at the July 16, 
2024 public hearing.  Additionally, in an effort to make attendance as easy as possible these 
presentations will be done in a virtual Zoom meeting. 

The first of these presentations will be conducted on Tuesday, June 18, 2024 at 3:30 p.m. The Zoom 
information for participation is below. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82778431470?pwd=Pux0IQc2bCRcTeXWmldELE9fbqEJcl.1

Meeting ID: 827 7843 1470 

Passcode: 410875

The second of these meetings will be conducted prior to the public hearing on July 16, 2024 at 3:30 
p.m.  The Zoom information for participation is below. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89654544843?pwd=ND2Zp8OHgKVhTACMrbbBips3QS8Tid.1

Meeting ID: 896 5454 4843 

Passcode: 777558 

If you would like to receive email communications and notifications of the meeting agendas that will 
include a zoom link, please email me at amy@uslrgma.com.  I will be happy to add you to our email list. 
Please feel free to contact me at (760) 742-3704 should you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Reeh 

Administrator


